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out of the Highway Cash Fund to continue what was begun last
year of a study for changes in the collection of motor fuel tax
study. There was an initial report that was filed with t he
Legislature last...by December 1 which contained, in essence,
phase I. This will be Phase II which essentially will probably
result in Nebraska utilizing the same system of collection that
is currently employed in the State of Florida where t h e y hav e
devised essentially a computer program system that was devised
with the both tax officials as well as the industry itself to
better monitor a collection of motor fuel taxes to ensure that
those fuels that are being sold in the state have, in fact, paid
their motor fuel tax and they are not being brought into the
state wit hout havi ng h ad ad equ a t e . . .w e l l , there ' s
not...currently there is not an adequate paper flow that you can
really follow to ensure that those taxes have, i n f ac t , been
paid. Whe ther or not a change will be made in that system,of
course, will be an issue that will be before the Legislature in
1991, but this will permit everything to be set up in order for
that type of a collection system to be a p p r oved by t he
Legislature. And finally, the University of Nebraska has a few
adjustments, one of which was in their health insurance. There
was no increase made in the health insurance provision request
for the university last session as none was made. Since t h a t
time they have had an adjustment in their health insurance. The
committee recommendation is at a les ser amount t han w a s
requested by the university, b ut t h at was b ased upon t he
experience that they' ve had during the first four months of the
current fiscal year in anticipation that that reduced c l ai m
during that period, that that was to carry on out through the
period, why, we could appropriate less than what was r e q ues t ed
b y abo u t $400,000 over the biennium so the committee
recommendation reflects that reduced amount. Also t h er e was a
language in last year's appropriation bill which acknowledged
that the university would have to make some changes in their
retirement plan to be in compliance with the Tax Reform Act of
1986. That proposed change then was submitted by the university
to the Governor and to the Legislature as part of t hei r bud g e t
when those plans were finalized in that process. S o they d i d
make some adjustments in their retirement system that wer e i n
excess o f what was necessary for the compliance with the Tax
Reform Act of 19 86. In that process they i ncreased b y
five-tenths of 1 percent in the increase in the employer
contribution for the upper tier which was not technically
required to meet federally mandated nondiscrimination standards.
The committee felt that that amount should not have been nor did
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